
Bulletin Reminders: 
1. Any announcements that you would like added to the bulletin need 

to be emailed to caden.weeks@stgmc.org by 8 am each Thursday. 
2. Names on the Prayer List will be removed after 4 weeks unless you 

request otherwise.  
3. Email Caden Weeks, caden.weeks@stgmc.org, to be added to the 

email list. You will be emailed the bulletin each week and the Tie 
Newsletter each month. 

Look at Your Faithfulness: 6/22 
Worship: 139 

SS: 39 
Received: 9,226.73 

Pending Reconciliation 

Compared to 6/23/2024 
Worship: 97 

SS: 41 
Received: $10,013.00 

Servants June 29 July 6 July 13 
Ushers Youth Donnie Kizer 

Hugh Chinners 
Edward Culpepper 
Lee Dukes 
Steve McMillan 
Bill Minus 
Michael Perkins 

Ken Minus 
Edward Bryant 
Roger Douglas 
Tony Folk 
Hunter Kennedy 
Brandon McClure 
Ralph Reeves 

Acolytes Allie Igou 
Emily Brickle 

Calder McClure 
Max Jackson 

Olin Lott 
Finn Reeves 

Crucifer Warren Judy Jake Jackson Ellis Reeves 
Children’s 
Church 

TBA Rebecca Crook Maggi Bryant 
Rachel Pendarvis 

Trustees Edward Hartzog Jeffrey Minus Matthew Summers 

For more info and events visit 
our website, stgmc.org. 

120 North Parler Avenue, PO Box 506, St. George, SC 29477 

PRELUDE 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

*OPENING HYMN             “Sanctuary”   Screen 

*AFFIRMATION OF FAITH       #881 

*GLORIA PATRI                            #70 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE & THE LORD’S PRAYER 

ANTHEM           “That’s Who I Praise”                Quiver 

GIVING OF OUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

OFFERTORY  

*DOXOLOGY                           #95 

CHILDREN’S TIME 

*HYMN OF PREPARATION   “Nothing But the Blood”     #362 

SCRIPTURE READING          Romans 8:38-39 

 1 Thessalonians 5:11     

SERMON            “A Little Bit of Jesus”           Riley Minus 

*CLOSING HYMN      “Precious Lord, Take My Hand”     #474 

*THE BENEDICTION 

*CHIMING OF THE TRINITY 

Senior Pastor: Rev. Joey McDonald 
Music Director: Mr. Jesse Cockcroft  

Youth Director: Mrs. Jordyn Kennedy 
Children’s Director: Dr. Rebecca Crook 

3rd Sunday after Pentecost 
Youth Sunday 

June 29th, 2025 



Romans 8:38-39 & 1 Thessalonians 5:11  

38 For I am convinced that neither death nor life, neither angels nor 
demons, neither the present nor the future, nor any powers, 39 neither 

height nor depth, nor anything else in all creation, will be able to separate 
us from the love of God that is in Christ Jesus our Lord. 

11 Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in 
fact you are doing. 

NOTES: 

Ashley Durr 
Scott Furner 
Tom Grosso 

Buddy Hartzog 
Bill Keaton 

Linda Jordan 
Margaret Myers 
Michael Perkins 
Dotsie Murray 
Nancy Robbins 

Marguerite W. Sanders 
Pinckney Thompson 

Bill Utsey 
Gene Wamer  

~Prayer Concerns~ 

demons, neither the present nor the future, nor any powers, 39 neither 
height nor depth, nor anything else in all creation, will be able to separate 

11 Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in Announcements: 

1. Tie Newsletter: The July Newsletter is available in the Narthex 
and Back Hall. Please take one to stay updated on events for 
July. 

2. Celebration of Liberty Program: Robin Dukes has 15 tickets 
available for the Celebration of Liberty at First Baptist Church of 
Columbia on Sunday, June 29 at 3:00 p.m. The group will leave 
from the church at 1:00 p.m. and stop for dinner after the 
program before returning home. If you would like a free ticket, 
please call Robin at 843-563-6949.  

Visitor Cards: 
We’re so glad you’re here! If this is your first visit, please fill out a blue 
visitor card located in the pew pocket and place it in the offering plate 
or the box in the narthex. We’d love to connect with you. You can also 
scan the QR code on the back of the bulletin for more information and 

ways to get involved. 

Prayer Requests & Praise Reports: 
If you have a prayer request or a praise report, please fill out a green 
card from the pew pocket and hold it up during the announcements. 

An usher will collect it, and your request will be read during the prayer 
time.  

We are so touched by the support and care extended 
by our church family during Mom’s life at Magnolias 
and her passing.  Your presence, comforting words, 
and acts of kindness have touched us in so many 

ways.  We were so blessed to have had her in our lives 
for so long.  Your calls, texts, visits, food, memorials, 
but most importantly your prayers meant more than 

you will ever know. She loved her church with her whole heart.  We will 
always feel her presence here.  Love to All! 

Sarah and Michael; Walt and Kathy; and families  


